OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT
875 Perimeter Drive MS 3151
Moscow ID 83844-3151

208-885-6355

president@uidaho.edu
uidaho.edu/president

DATE: March 17, 2021

TO: Francesca Sammarruca, Faculty Secretary
Barbara Kirchmeier, Faculty Senate Chair

CC: Diane Whitney, University Policy and Compliance Coordinator

FROM: C. Scott Green, Presiden@ W

SUBJECT: General Policy Report #69

In response to your memo of March 15, 2021, and pursuant to Faculty-Staff Handbook
(FSH) section 1420, | hereby approve the items presented in the policy report attached to

your memo as follows:

APPROVED WITHOUT COMMENT:

New B.S. in Global Disease Ecology - Edwin Lewis and Brenda Schroeder
New Minor in Apparel, Textile and Design - Lori Wahl

New Grad Cert in Technology Integration - Taylor Raney

New teaching endorsement in Computer Science - Taylor Raney
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